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For the attention of: All Participants, Services Providers 

Priority: MEDIUM  

Re:  MOTI4U Technological upgrade: Testing 
guidelines 

 

 

Dear Client, 

Further to ON 38/2018 of 20 July 2018, we are pleased to announce that, to complete the 
technological update, guidelines are available for the testing of the MOTI4U platform, through which 
the web services of Monte Titoli are provided (see “Guidelines for Testing MOTI4U Upgrade_vers. 
1.0” published in the documentation section of MT-X in the folder: Documentation/Technical 
Documentation/MOTI4U Upgrade).  

Participants are reminded that the adaptation did not involve functional changes, only 
technological/infrastructural interventions. 

The external testing environment, linked to the T2S UTEST environment, will be available for 
verification by clients as of 12 November 2018, concluding on 30 November 2018. 

The new architecture is scheduled to go into production on the weekend of 15 December 2018, with 
production commencing on 17 December 2018. 

As always, Monte Titoli is available at the following addresses, according to the area of interest, for 
any clarification or support that may be necessary during the testing phase:   

 Custody Service: mt-test-custody@lseg.com 

 CLIMP Service: mdm@lseg.com 

 Settlement Service helpdesk.settlement@lseg.com 

 Tax Service: helpdesk.fiscal@lseg.com 

 X-COM Service: Helpdesk.XCom2@lseg.com 

 

mailto:mt-test-custody@lseg.com
mailto:mdm@lseg.com
mailto:helpdesk.settlement@lseg.com
mailto:helpdesk.fiscal@lseg.com
mailto:Helpdesk.XCom2@lseg.com

